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From: Joe Holtzman [joeholtzman@cox.net]
Sent: Tuesday, May 14, 2013 4:50 PM m
To: CHAIRMAN Resource -_

Subject: San Onofre situation -r

-7~

Chairman: -7-

I live in Mission Viejo, California approximately 17 miles from Southern California Edison's defective nuclear
plant. A catastrophic failure would undoubtably wipe out the value of my home, my single largest asset. Most
likely casualty counts would be astronomical-- well beyond everyone's imagination. There are NO workable
evacuation routs.

Yesterday's decision by Atomic Safety and Licensing Board is exactly what the people of Mission Viejo,
California have been calling for these many months. I/ we want to express our gratitude for this decision,
and at the same time, let you know what we expect to happen as this process moves forward.

1. No reversal of this decision by the five NRC Commissioners. That would be seen as a breach of your
oath of office and your motto "protecting people and the environment"

2. For this adjudicated public hearing under oath to happen here in Southern California.
3. Clarity and transparency in this process.

Southrn California Edison has a miserable record of non compliance, obviscation of facts, and data.
NRC audits validate this fact/statement.

I make my self available to the NRC to work through this process, and with the NRC for a safer future
for all Californians, especially our children.

Regards,

F. K. (Joe) Holtzman
21651 Balerma
Mission Viejo, California 92692
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